
 
 
 

Purdys Holiday Chocolate Fundraiser 
 
 
Dear Norquay Community, 
 
The Norquay PAC has partnered with Purdys Chocolatier to sell sweet treats for the 
holiday season! 
 
From now until November 19 you can order Purdys treats from our online fundraiser. All 
fundraising profit will directly support the Norquay PAC. To order, please click on the 
following campaign link: 
 
https://fundraising.purdys.com/1571651-98048 
 
From there, you can login using your existing member account and password or register 
a new member account. Once logged in, you will be directed to the Norquay PAC 
Fundraiser page, where you can order and pay online. 
 
Orders must be submitted and paid online by: Saturday, November 19  
 
Order pick up date: Friday, December 2, 3:00-3:30 pm @ Norquay School 
 
Pick up will take place near the back field of the school. If you are unable to pick up on 
this date please contact us by email at: norquaypacteam@gmail.com 
 
You can also browse the online Holiday Fundraising Catalogue here: 
 
https://em.purdys.com/gnf/xmas2022/SFR/Purdys_Seasonal_Fundraising_Catalogue_-
_Christmas_2022.pdf 
 
Please share the Norquay campaign link with anyone you think may be interested. 
Thank you so very much for your support! 
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